From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 21/06/2025 10:16:49 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
21/06/2025

MRS Julie Banks
/7 Coles RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0458 - 3/ 8 - 28 The Corso MANLY NSW 2095

This is an excellent highly reputable company and we're so excited they’re opening in Manly!

Please approve asap.
Thanks





